

## PLANNING BOARD PUBLIC COMMENT AND INPUT MEETING ON THE GENERAL RESIDENCE ZOINING BY-LAWS ADOPTED IN 2014 254

## THURSDAY, JANUARY 4, 2018

## ART GALLERY, HOMER MUNICIPAL BUILDING

19 Moore Street

7:00-8:00 pm

The Planning Board will hold a public meeting to take comments from the public regarding the General Residence (GR) Zoning District Zoning By-Laws adopted by the Town in 2014.

The GR Zoning By-Laws expire on June 30, 2018. The Planning Board will begin the process of reviewing them to determine whether or not to propose any changes, or propose re-adoption as is.

Input from the public will be critical in determining how the Planning Board moves forward.

Please come and let the Planning Board know your thoughts about the GR Zoning.

For more information please contact either Jeffrey Wheeler (<u>iwheeler@belmont-ma.gov</u>) or Spencer Gober (<u>sgober@belmont-ma.gov</u>).

## **GENERAL RESIDENCE DISTRICT**

